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As greenhouse gas emissions continue to rise and with 
the looming threat of climate change affecting our climate 
and ecosystems, how do we ensure our businesses and 
its practices are contributing towards a sustainable future? 
How do we encourage businesses to responsibly invest in 
emerging technologies that build resilience to the impact of 
climate change?

Join us in our second forum as part of the Business & 
Sustainability series and be part of the dialogue. Discover 
and exchange ideas on how WA businesses are approaching 
the changing climate and how better business practices are 
enabling better use of our scarce resources. 

MORE INFORMATION: sandy.chong@unaa.org.au

25TH  
JULY 2018
6 – 8.00 PM
DEPARTMENT OF 
FOREIGN AFFAIRS  

& TRADE (DFAT) 

TICKETS are available:  
https://www.trybooking.com/VWUA


